
	
	

Churchdown	Club	Spring	Newsletter	
	
Spring	is	not	far	away,	here	we	have	a	reminder	of	what	we	have	to	look	forward	to	at	The	
Club	over	the	next	few	weeks.	This	Saturday	the	fantastic	Swing	Rioters	will	be	entertaining	
us	with	fantastic,	free	live	music.	
	
Six	Nation’s	Rugby	has	been	very	popular	and	we	have	two	weekends	of	matches	remaining,	
for	EVERY	Six	Nation’s	game	we	have	a	Clavell	&	Hind	raffle	and	EVERY	England	game	£2	a	
pint	of	Guinness	(first	to	last	whistle)	
	
Upcoming	Bottomless	Prosecco	afternoons	£28	per	person.	
16	March	(afternoon	tea)	
20	April	(pizza	&	Prosecco)	
15	June	(afternoon	tea)	
Served	4-6	pm,	booking	is	essential	
	



We	also	recommend	booking	for	our	popular	Sunday	lunches,	we	now	serve	these	as	both	
dine	in	and	takeaway	options.	Don’t	forget	Mothering	Sunday	is	Sunday	10	March	and	
bookings	are	filling	up	already.	
	
Club	Member’s	AGM	Monday	25	March	at	7pm	
	
We	have	a	busy	schedule	of	live	music	as	always,	and	our	two	festivals	to	look	forward	to	
with	the	folk	and	ale	festival	26-28	April	and	the	cider	and	music	festival	23-	25	August.	
	
The	opening	of	the	bowls	green	takes	place	on	Saturday	13	April,	check	out	
https://churchdownvillagebowls.com	for	more	information	on	joining	our	local	bowls	club.	
Our	skittle	alley	has	availability	for	the	24/25	season,	please	email	to	enquire	or	pass	Club	
details	on	if	you	know	of	any	teams	looking	to	move	to	a	new	alley.	

	

	
	
We	have	now	established	our	partnership	with	Laithwaites	wine	which	means	we	are	able	
to	offer	quality	wines	by	the	bottle	or	by	the	glass,	the	Australian	Shiraz	is	the	perfect	wine	
to	go	with	our	delicious	roast	beef	and	the	New	Zealand	Sauvignon	is	a	favourite	of	Club	
Manager	Charlotte.	Did	you	know	that	as	well	as	wine	we	of	course	offer	a	great	range	of	
lagers,	including	Madri,	Carling,	Staropramen	and	Cobra,	our	ales	change	regularly	with	Wye	
Valley	Butty	Bach	being	a	firm	favourite,	additionally	our	gins	have	been	sourced	locally	
from	two	local	suppliers	Fox	Kiln	at	Gloucester	brewery	and	Piston	distillery	located	on	the	
Bamfurlong	Trading	Estate,	we	are	proud	to	say	that	we	support	local	suppliers	at	Club	
prices.	
	
We	are	continuously	looking	to	improve	our	club	and	have	recently	invested	in	new/more	
flexible	furniture	in	the	function	room	and	skittle	alley,	we	have	some	exciting	work	taking	
place	at	the	front	of	the	Club	over	the	coming	weeks	to	improve	our	kerb	appeal	and	we	
would	welcome	any	further	suggestions.	
	
The	Management	and	Committee	at	Churchdown	Club	


